
 
  

 

Week ending 
4/12/2020

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics
This week we have been re-capping 

on all the initial sounds we have 
looked at this term. We have also 
been practicing writing sentences 

using our tricky words. 
Challenge: Can you write a sentence 
using the sounds you have learnt so 
far? Try using a tricky word too!

Our focus this week:

We have been getting ready 
for Christmas. We have been 

talking about advent and 
thinking about what 

Christmas time means.

Maths
This week we have been looking at 

number 5. We have seen how 
many ways we can make 5 with 

money and numicon. We have been 
learning about 5 sided shapes -
regular and irregular nonagons. 

At home:
Have a go at making 5p with 1ps 

and 2ps. Christmas cheer reminders, 
dates to remember...!

Christmas Lunch on 10th Dec, Christmas 
Jumper Day on 11th Dec and a class party 

on 17th Dec. Thank you :) 

Forest Fun:
Next week is the last Forest Fun 

session for this half term, we hope 
the children have enjoyed the time 

spent exploring this area. 
We have enjoyed the mucky 

moments and hunting for bugs and 
things. We are planning lots of new 

exciting things to discover next half 
term.

Next week
Our focus will be the 

Dear Santa.  
Please can we also send a 

plea to you, to make sure you 
record your child's reading 
in their diary. It helps to 

have a dialogue!                         

Friday 11th December is 
Christmas Jumper Day! 
More information about 
donations are in the whole 
school newsletter.  


